
 
EILEEN MULLOY NAMED ASSOCIATE PUBLISHER OF EPICURIOUS.COM AND 

CONCIERGE.COM 
 

NEW YORK, July 10, 2007 – Eileen Mulloy has been named Associate Publisher of 
Epicurious.com and Concierge.com as of June 4th, announced Christine DeMaio, Vice 
President and Publisher, Epicurious.com and Concierge.com.  In this role, Mulloy will 
manage sales teams for both Web sites, creating sales opportunities and motivating the 
sales team to achieve its large revenue goal.   
 
Ms. Mulloy has been an integral part of the CondéNet sales team for more than four 
years, serving most recently as Advertising Director for CondéNet’s Epicurious.com and 
Concierge.com, and prior to this as Sales Manager.  She previously spent three years in 
online ad sales for WebMD and OnHealth.   
 
“Eileen has set the standard for the big sale, delivering double digit increases for the last 
three years, spearheading sales in the pharmaceutical and food categories, and 
mentoring other team members to help them achieve their sales goals,” said Ms. 
DeMaio.  “We look forward to her continued success as Associate Publisher.”   
 
About CondéNet 
CondéNet is the leading creator and developer of upscale lifestyle brands online, 
providing enjoyable, useful services that build upon the heritage of the world's most 
prestigious magazines. The company publishes significant online properties in the 
categories of food (Epicurious.com), travel (Concierge.com), and fashion (STYLE.COM 
and MEN.STYLE.COM); these titles have won numerous accolades from bodies 
including the American Society of Magazine Editors, the James Beard Foundation, 
Media Industry Newsletter, and the Webby Awards. Based in New York, CondéNet is 
owned by Condé Nast, a privately held media company.  
 
About Epicurious.com 
Epicurious.com, a CondéNet site, is a premier award-winning food Web site, which 
incorporates more than 25,000 professionally tested recipes from the premier brands in 
food journalism, Gourmet and Bon Appétit magazines, as well as web-exclusive original 
recipes from top chefs and cookbook authors around the world.  It also contains over 
35,000 member submitted recipes. Epicurious offers a wealth of articles and tips focused 
on cooking, entertaining, wine, cocktails, and shopping. 
 
About Concierge.com 
Concierge.com, the online destination for inspired travel, incorporates original, 
interactive features on every aspect of travel; highlights from Condé Nast Traveler, re-
engineered for optimum online browsing; almost 200 original, in-depth, insider guides to 
top destinations around the world; a "destination finder" that lets readers narrow down 
the perfect place for any trip; almost 10,000 photographs of hotels, destinations, 
landmarks, and more; a suite of interactive tools to help readers make smart travel 
plans; a range of travel deals targeted to specific destinations; and a powerful search 
function to aid navigation.  
 


